
05/04/’20

Dear Registered Pharmacists,

As we all are aware that today we are facing challenges in entire health care system due to

Pandemic COVID -19 and in this hard time all our registered pharmacists are rendering their

services in their concerned sectors which are really commendable.

In continuation of MSPC's previous communication through e newsletters  and quick reference 

on council’s website www.mspcindia.org  regarding  compilation of informative material available 

on official central and state government websites for COVID-19 and Compendium for COVID-19 

from MEDD, we request you to refer following link

https://mspcindia.org/MEDD_OPPMOD_19.pdf

This link contains “Operational Module for COVID-19 Facility in Maharashtra” received

from Medical Education and Drugs Department, Government of Maharashtra.

We take this opportunity to appeal everyone to use all valuable information during executing

your duties as registered pharmacist and dispense and sell medicines strictly as per provisions of

Drugs and Cosmetics Act and Rules and government guidelines issued time to time considering

safety of patients .Also at the same time kindly adhere to safety precautions during working and

otherwise.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

Best Regards,

President and All members of Maharashtra State Pharmacy Council along with Registrar and all

employees MSPC.
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